From: Nancy Admin [mailto:BandCshellfish@outlook.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 11:58 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: another gasoline outlet?

To whom it may concern,

| am writing this email to opposed having yet another gasoline outlet in the Borden Carleton area.
Do we really need another one in the area and have there been any studies conducted in the area with regards to traffic
and the need for such outlet.

Derek Cameron
B&C Shellfish Inc.
902-436-9210



